
Stephanie Smith
Marian Abbet,

Hello there, I am a resident of Port Angeles and would like to submit a public comment regarding
the Rayonier Pulp Mill Cleanup obligation.

I am an advocate for our fish, wildlife, soil, air and waters and insist on a full clean up of the
ecologically significant and valued site, not a partial cover-up. There needs to be a complete
removal of toxic sediments and soils for the long term protection of the community.

The plan for pollution clean up has taken far too long and should now be made a priority, especially
given all of the data which documents the contamination.

Thank you!
Stephanie Smith


